Dear Store Owner or Manager -

I am writing as a concerned member of our community regarding your store's continued sale of illegal THC products - known as "gas station weed" and called names like Delta-8, Delta-10, THC-A, etc - you know what they are.

On June 11, 2025, Mississippi Attorney General Lynn Fitch clarified that the sale of these products is **illegal** unless they are FDA-approved or sold through a licensed medical marijuana dispensary. Your continued sale of these items is not only unlawful - it also puts your customers and our community at risk.

These products are unregulated, untested, often mislabeled, and pose a real danger to our community. They do not belong on the shelves of a responsible local business.

I respectfully urge you to stop selling these products and focus on the other types of merchandise that support your business without harming our community. Other Mississippi cities and law enforcement agencies are already cracking down, and it's only a matter of time before enforcement increases here as well. Is your business license worth it?

As a local business, you have an opportunity to show leadership and care for the people you serve. I hope you'll do the right thing.

Sincerely,